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messages from the editors
Dear Friends and Family,
Come down to the school and watch
me work! - Aiden
“I am very excited to begin school
soon!” - Mataya
“Hello Little One!” - Austin
“I am not one of those students who
often get caught playing Smash
karts!!!” - Raina

On the highschoolers
The Highschoolers are currently
all diligently working away, be it
on their essay or a module for Geo
class. Yes, Noella often has to use
her Lanschool powers to block
sites such as smash karts or
google chat. Students when being
interviewed passionately speak
about their newfound knowledge
on the reformation  and verb
conjugation. Busy as bees those
cuties are. Keep up the good work
Noella! 

Mrs. Jensen's students
Meanwhile in Mrs. Jensens “busy”
little corner the middle and early
years tirelessly labor away on
numerous topics. “I have really
enjoyed learning about the
fascinating solar system!” Aiden
says when asked. Aiden also stated
yesterday when he showed up that
he was really excited to learn about
the importance of clean water in
social studies but shed a tear when
S.S wasn’t on the schedule. In math
he reports that he is learning about
fractions, decimal, percent, and
ordering these numbers. 

Guidance Counsellor
November’s Guidance lessons
continued with the theme of
friendship. The Berenstain Bears
helped to demonstrate how conflicts
between friends arise sometimes,
and that we need to compromise
and cooperate to preserve
relationships with our friends. We
were reminded to speak kindly and
to think before we say something
because words have power and can
hurt someone deeply. We completed
this lesson with making “bookmark
buddies. think before we say
something because words have
power and can hurt someone deeply.
We completed this lesson with
making “bookmark buddies. - From
the Words of Mrs. Greigson

December 2: Sophie is most ecstatic
to begin her first cook week on this
day. Our thoughts and prayers are
with her and especially Mya. Oh and
us for having to taste her handiwork...
December 3: Bookmobile Drop off &
Pickup
December 12: The entire community
is welcome to join us on this evening
at 7 p.m. for our bi-annual Christmas
Concert. Come one, come all! 
December 18: On this wonderful day,
our beloved Amy is turning sixteen.
Bless her dear heart. We will celebrate
the wonderful occasion by having a
pancake breakfast in the school.
December 20: Winter break begins!!!
December 25: Let us celebrate the
birth of our wonderful Saviour. We
shall also not forget the birthday of
lovely teacher Noella.

Winter break
We are pleased to tell you that your
very adorable children will be
returned back to you for two weeks.
No refunds!

Wishing You Joy
As we close this newsletter, we send
our warmest wishes to you and your
family. May your holiday season be
filled with love, laughter, and
countless blessings. We look forward
to another year of cherished
moments and unforgettable
experiences. Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year!

draw
s nearer

“The only way to
have a friend is to be

one.”
-Ralph Waldo Emerson


